Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

10" February 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians

There will be a non-school uniform day tomorrow, Thursday 11 February 2016.

All of the money raised will be going to the charity MENCAP who support people with learning disabilities.
Please could everyone bring at least £1 tomorrow which will be collected at the gates.

Many thanks

Connor Whittick
Chair of Charity Committee
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